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Upcoming Events! 

The next workshop will be 
Sunday, November 5th:    1:30-3:30

“Trauma Informed Care”
with Louise Lucas

"Trauma Informed Care" is a broad 
term covering treatment frameworks that 
involve recognizing, understanding, and 
responding to the effects of all types of 
trauma. Louise plans to discuss PTSD, 
ACES, and Moral Injury, and to share valuable information and 
techniques for helping clients with these traumas.

SDRC Members $ 20.0      At the door and Non-members  $25.00 

Register by Nov. 1st at: sandiegoreikicorps.org

Community Outreach:  

  AIHM International Conference   

Thank you Joan Boccio, Director of Outreach, and all the 
volunteers that  helped give Reiki to conference attendees in the 
energy room.  Together, our volunteers gave Reiki to about 35 
attendees each day.  A labyrinth was set up for attendees to use as 

well as receive healing services offered 
by Reiki and Healing Touch practitioners. 

Go to the SDRC website for more 
information and calendar of events.  

SanDiegoReikiCorps.org

Welcome New Members! 

Growing in 2017!  New members 
include: Elizabeth Altmann. 

Celebrating Years of Membership: 
Nedra Abramson       7        
Marrena Appleton   1               
Edna Blecha           8             
Janice Burke      1     
Marilyn Corbisez    8    
Vicky Delgado       3               
Stacy Drew                2                                                                
Janet Falconer          2               
Anne Hillenbrand    8            
Fukiko Miyagi      4               
Pat Ruff          1                                   
Serena Poisson     8      

Do you have your 
Membership Certificate? 

Certificates of Membership are a 
lovely way to share with your 
friends and clients, your affiliation 
with the San Diego Reiki Corps.  
They have been  presented at the 
gatherings this year. If you haven’t 
received yours or have been unable 
to attend gatherings, please contact 
our Membership Chairman and she 
will mail it to you: 

Serena Poisson 
spoisson1@roadrunner.com 

 Donations 
San Diego Reiki Corps wants to 
thank Geri Yost for her cash 
donation and Paul DePuyt, Pat 
Ruff, and Christine Zadravec for 
fundraiser items.  

SDRC is a 501c (3) organization.
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http://sandiegoreikicorps.org

